

December 13, 2024

Dear Mr. Arsen Samvelian,

Pediatric Specialty Care

Orthopedics, Burns, Cleft Lip and Palate, Spinal Cord Injury

Office of Philanthropy

2900 N. Rocky Point Dr. Tampa, FL 33607 866-958-6277 donorrelations@shrinenet.org shrinerschildrens.org

On behalf of all our young patients, thank you so much for your generosity to Shriners Children's<sup>TM</sup> and joining us in providing hundreds of thousands of children life-changing pediatric specialty care - *regardless of the families' ability to pay or insurance status*.

The fact is, we couldn't have provided *The Most Amazing Care Anywhere*<sup>TM</sup> for more than 100 years without your help, which is why your continued support is so vital. Once again, thank you for sending your *Love to the rescue*® to children in need and for being part of Shriners Children's.

Sincerely,

Stuart P. Sullivan

Chief Philanthropy Officer

When a family comes to Shriners Children's, we welcome them with open arms - and open hearts.

At Shriners Children's, we are committed to reaching as many children as possible, wherever they may live, and offering them our unique, patient-centered, wrap-around care.

The mission of Shriners Children's is to provide the highest quality care to children with orthopedic, neuromuscular, colorectal and gastrointestinal conditions, burn injuries, craniofacial conditions and spinal cord injuries. Our experienced medical teams also provide spine care, sports medicine and other special health care needs within a compassionate, family centered and collaborative care environment.